
To All Members Of The Board Of Directors And All Club/Circle 

Presidents  

Using the Next-Door App is one of the best ways to gain new 

members. It’s simple and free. Just go to the app store on your 

phone. Select search , then type in Next-Door app , then click on next door app. 

When it opens select next door neighborhood. You should be able to enter; 

 1. your name, address, phone number; 

 2. then the area around your home that you want to be involved with we suggest to be 25-50 miles; 

 3. Then You should add your garden club name . 

Then Just Click Post and add: 
 1. Your Name and Phone Number; 

 2. Your Garden Club Name and Location; 

 3. Your garden club’s schedule of meeting dates/Times and topic to learn; 

 4. Then Add when refreshments will be served; 

 5. Then Add New members are always welcomed and wanted; 

 6. Then Add your garden club has friendly people, who know what to grow and how to grow it in your area; 

 7. Then Add your members are local people, who can inform people of community events and places to shop. 

 8.  Make a copy of the above and repost it one week prior to each Garden Club Meeting. 

One garden club got 8 new potential members for the first posting on Next-Door. 

Your Garden Club is the only place left to welcome new residents, since the Welcome Wagons have all but 
disappeared 

in Florida. Please let all the realtors know. They all advertise on Next-Door. 

Questions? Email ednendick@gmail.com 

Share the Joy of Garden Club Membership with your neighbors! 

Sincerely 

Ed Nendick 

New Membership Chair 

ednendick@gmail.com 
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